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Resolution n°15-2025-e 

Unitaid Support to PAHO for Activities related to the Cervical Cancer 
Portfolio 

 
Recalling Board Resolution EB27/2017/R5 of 23 November 2018, through which the Board 
supported the need for Unitaid to focus strategically on “Optimizing management of coinfections 
and comorbidities in people living with HIV” (the “AFI”) and requested the Secretariat to launch 
appropriate calls for proposals within the AFI, including in relation to cervical cancer elimination;  
 
Acknowledging the role of the Pan American Health Organization (“PAHO”) in relation to the 
elimination of cervical cancer in Latin America and the Caribbean;  
 
Acknowledging PAHO’s request for funding support from Unitaid for the implementation the 
proposed project “Accelerate the equitable introduction, scale-up, and sustainable adoption of 
Human Papillomavirus (HPV) screening across Latin America and the Caribbean to drive long-term 
accessibility and cervical cancer prevention” (the “Project”); and 
 
Noting the recommendations of the Secretariat and the Proposal Review Committee, the Executive 
Board authorizes the Executive Director to commit up to USD 2,100,000 for the Project, subject to 
availability of funds. 
 
Funding is conditional upon signature of a legal agreement between Unitaid and PAHO. 
 
Lead Organization: PAHO 
 
Project Duration: 18 months       
 
 

 
Marisol Touraine  
Chair of the Executive Board  
 

Date:  2 June 2025 


